
 

  
 

 

 

 

From: Loomis, Dana 
To: Barajas-Ochoa, Esther@OEHHA 
Subject: RE: CIC Peer Review of Proposed No Significant Risk Levels for 1,3-Dichloropropene 
Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:02:28 AM 
Attachments: image001.png

EXTERNAL: 

Dear Esther, 

I have reviewed the documents you provided regarding the proposed NSRLs for 1,3-
dichloropropene. I believe the methods are appropriate and the results appear reasonable.  I have 
no further comments. 

By the way, there are ongoing issues with the email system here, so if you have sent me anything in 
the last 7 days, I probably didn’t get it. Please resend as needed. 

Best regards, 
Dana 

From: Barajas-Ochoa, Esther@OEHHA <Esther.Barajas-Ochoa@oehha.ca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 11:35 AM 
To: Loomis, Dana <DanaLoomis@countyofplumas.com> 
Subject: RE: CIC Peer Review of Proposed No Significant Risk Levels for 1,3-Dichloropropene 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Dr. Loomis, 
Here are the documents.  Please let me know if you received them. 

Kind regards, 
Esther Barajas-Ochoa 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95812 
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